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T h e  S l e e p y  S h e p h e r d  &   

C h r i s t m a s  w i t h  t h e  A l i e n s        

Congratulations to all the children in Kindergarten, Reception, Forms 1 and 2 who gave three brilliant 
performances  of their Christmas plays ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’ and ‘Christmas with the Aliens’.  The 
children have put a lot of effort into their rehearsals which was certainly appreciated by all the  
audiences. 
Thank you to all the staff who helped to put the production together and thank you to all the parents 
who provided costumes and came to support their children. 



What’s On Week Commencing 
08.12.2014 

 
     No clubs or fixtures this week 
 
Tuesday 9th 
 
Carol Service Rehearsal at  
St Bartholomew’s Church (am) 
  
Wednesday 10th 
 
6.00pm Carol Service at  
St Bartholomew’s Church 
 
Thursday 11th 
 
Home Clothes Day 
 
Friday 12th 
 
Reindeer Ramble in aid of East  
Cheshire Hospice (am) 
12.35pm Book Reviewers Club 
1.45pm Pantomime —’Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ 
 
Break up for Christmas at normal time 
 

Form 6 Choir 
 

Once again, the pupils delighted the residents of 
Canterbury Grange by entertaining them with a  
selection of songs they have been perfecting over 
the Autumn Term! Well done to all who took part. 

 

Keep up to date with our latest news 
 
Our Facebook and Twitter accounts are now active and we 
know many parents are already enjoying using them. 

 
Be the first to know what is going on here at WPS on a daily 

basis! 

 
http://www.wilmslowprep.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children who will be 

celebrating their birthdays this week and over the school 

holidays: 

 

Alison F6   Isabelle F6   Vanessa F4  

Raphael, Coby, Max & Zara Rec 

Elise KG 

Mme Ward has introduced another set of new toys 
kindly provided by our Parents’ Committee and the 
children have really enjoyed playing with them  
during the week. 

Reindeer Ramble 

 
On Friday 12th December the children will be 

participating in the annual sponsored Reindeer 

Ramble in aid of East Cheshire Hospice. 

 

Please look out for the letter sent with the  

Children. 

http://www.123rf.com/photo_15995050_santa-claus-and-reindeer-wave-hands-isolated.html

